Brindishe Green Newsletter Brindishe
Friday 3" March 2023 Green

Dear families, governors, neighbours and staff,

Well...what an exciting morning! We loved seeing so many smiling children coming through the gates...and
so many fantastic book characters as well. Thing 1 & Thing 2, Harry Potter, Fantastic Mr Fox, dragons,
Supertato, The Jolly Postman and many, many more, all found their way to Brindishe Green today. This is one
of our favourite days of the year and it was especially great this year to see so many home-made or recycled
costumes.

Thank you to all the parents/carers who helped their children to get ready for today. We hope that all the
children in the school, whether they dressed up or not, will have developed a greater love for reading and
that you are able to share stories and books with your child this weekend.

A big thank you to Ms Faletas for organising our book fair, competition and

classroom activities. & k

This month is International Women’'s Month and will be a time for the children to %'
learn about and celebrate the positive contribution women have made across the

world. From scientists to politicians, artists to athletes, we are proud to share

many stories with all the children, and for the women of the future to be inspired

and dream big.

Hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Best Wishes
The Senior Leadership Team

Something Wonderful to Celebrate
We praise all the children in school for being curious, committed, confident, collaborative and
compassionate.

This week, the following children have stood out for going above and beyond, and really shining!

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3
Erik and Esther Elliot & Ned Janan & Aisha
. Raunakbir & Maya Sophia & Blake
Little Owl class
. Mila & Alia Lina & Alessandro
Elias-Cruz & Agnes
Year 4 Year b Year 6
Hornbill Jean-David & Jacob Kyleigh and Ellie
Ausar & Joseph Amelia & Gniewko Mya & Sabawoon
Puffin Florence & Edward Renee & Justin

Sienna & Amaia

Scholastic Book Fair

Today the Scholastic book fair returned to Brindishe Green. It will be in here until Wednesday 8" March and
can be found in the main playground or hall before and after school. Payments can be made by cash or using
card. For every book that is bought, the school receives rewards which allows us to buy new books to
support learning in classrooms. As a school, we really appreciate and rely on this support.
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Important Dates

Tuesday 21t March- 24™ March - Year 6 Mock SATs week
Monday 27" March - Year 1-6 Parent/Carer Meetings
Monday 3™ April to Friday 14" April — Easter/Spring Holidays

Further Strike Days — possible school closures will be communicated closer to the strike days
Wednesday 15" March 2023
Thursday 16" March 2023

A message from the Brindishe Friends Groups (BFG)

PIZZA EVENING - Order by 25th March to get your pizza kits for the BFG ‘Make At Home' pizza evening on
Friday 315t March (last day of Spring term). Order your kits and cookie dough here. Pizzas are £6.50, (toppings
are extra), cookie dough is £4.50. See the flyer for more info.

CAKE BAKE - A reminder about the next legendary cake bake which will be held on Thursday 23rd March.
We'll be looking for donations - faked or baked. More info in a couple of weeks.

EGG GUESSING - From w/c 20th March we'll also be in the playground running a guess how many eggs in the jar
competition with prizes.

KEEP IN TOUCH - Email us: bfgsocials@gmail.com so we can add you to our distribution list, and follow us
on Socials: Twitter: @bfghithergreen and Facebook (search ' Brindishe Friends Group').
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